
Reference #: 2024-48-IPF 

From: Inpatient and Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems Development and Program 

Support Contractor 

Sent:  August 19, 2024 

To:  IPFQR ListServe Recipient List 

Subject: HQR Menu Update: Reporting Requirements Renamed 

Announcement from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS): 

An update is coming to the Hospital Quality Reporting (HQR) System. As of August 19th, Reporting 
Requirements will be renamed Submission Requirements. 

To find this page, log into HQR and navigate over to the sidebar. Select Program Reporting, and then 
click Submission Requirements. The page will have a note that says ‘Formerly Reporting Requirements’ 
below the title. 

What does this mean for you? Anything you would normally find on the Reporting Requirements page 
will now be available on Submission Requirements. You will still be able to access your IPFQR Provider 
Participation Report via the Submission Requirements. Simply select IPFQR from the Program dropdown 
and the year you wish to view from the Fiscal Year dropdown. 

Questions? Watch a short video about the new Submission Requirements page. 

As the HQR System continues to improve, any changes will be communicated. 

Log into HQR 

Sent from an unmonitored email address. Replies will not be read. 

For further assistance regarding the information contained in this message, contact the CCSQ 

Support Center: 

QNetSupport@cms.hhs.gov 

866.288.8912 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OTevcAx2Kks
https://hqr.cms.gov/hqrng/login
mailto:qnetsupport@cms.hhs.gov


TTY: 877.715.6222 

Mon. - Fri., 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET 

You are receiving this message because you are a user of the Hospital Reporting system. 


